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FLORIDA DEPARTMENT 0f STATE

RON DESANTIS CORD BYRD
Governor Secretary of State
May 5, 2025

Cindy Loftis-Culp, Library Director
Hernando County Public Library System
238 Howell Avenue

Brooksville, Florida 34601

oy N
Dear Ms. Leftis-Culp: /
/
Subject: State Aid to Libraries Grant Program, 25-ST-19

Division of Library and Information Services staff have reviewed the Fiscal Year 2024-25 State Aid
to Libraries grant application submitted by your library. I am pleased to inform you that your library
has met all the requirements of Rule 1B-2.011(2)(a), Florida Administrative Code. If you need
additional information or clarification, please contact Tom Pefia, State Aid to Libraries Grant
Programs Supervisor, at 850.245.6620 or Thomas.Pena@dos.fl.gov.

Sincerely,

Division of Library and Information Services
R.A. Gray Building » 500 South Bronough Street ¢ Tallahassee, Florida 32399
850.245.6600 ° 850.245.6735 (Fax) ¢ info.florida.gov



STATE AID TO LIBRARIES GRANT

NOTIFICATION OF GRANT AWARD
Fiscal Year 2024-25

Recipient: Project Period:
October 1, 2022 to June 30, 2025
Hernando County Public Library
System
238 Howell Avenue
Brooksville, Florida 34601

Cindy Loftis-Culp, Library Director

PROJECT PROJECT # CSFA* # AWARD

State Aid to Libraries Grant 25-ST-19 45.030 $492,546

*Catalog of State Financial Assistance

Grant Payment
The grant payment will be requested upon execution of the grant agreement.

Grant Reviews

Per Department of State policies, the division will be performing desk audits or reviews of active
grants with the division. Each year, 20% of the active grants in the State Aid to Libraries grant
program are selected for this review. If this grant is selected, you will be notified of the review
and of any additional information that may be needed as a part of the review.

e ) s /7 ; s
L——'*ﬂu‘/r Al N cee 6, JOIS

Amy L. Joh 4 Date
Director

Florida Department of State, Division of Library and Information Services
500 South Bronough Street, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0250, 850.245.6620




